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(Neb.)-One Sent To Hospital In Two Vehicle Accident

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 01/09/2013 11:08 AM

(Chadron)-Around 10:00 a.m. this morning the Chadron Police Department responded to a two
vehicle accident at the intersection of Highway 20 and 385. 
 
Upon initial reports from the Chadron PD a vehicle stopped in the north bound lane on Hwy 385, proceeded
through the intersection towards the Big Bats parking lot and was struck by a Grand Am traveling westbound on
Hwy 20.
 

Both drivers sustained injuries, and one driver was transported to ChadronCommunityHospital for
further observation.
 
We will have more on this story as it becomes available to us. Stay tuned to KCSR and chadrad.com for more
details.
(Questions? Comments? E-mail roxie@chadrad.com.)
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